Dear Sirs,

Objection to proposals:

I write on behalf of myself and my Husband regarding the above-named proposed development and
we wish to oppose this.

We would be extremely devastated to see the beautiful woodland area in question pulled down in
place for yet more housing. We can hear the birds and wildlife enjoying this small patch of woodland
and it would be so harmful to have this removed and those natural habitats destroyed. There is so
few areas like this remaining in the Goffs Oak area, all of which are being turned into housing
developments, which we feel this small village just cannot cope with.

The affect these building developments (such as this one) are having on the local roads is
unbearable. Constant road closures and temporary traffic lights to allow works to take place and
delivery trucks to offload materials. A simple drive from the Goffs Oak village down to Cuffley village
should take a couple of minutes, but we have been subjected to traffic queues of well over 20
minutes on many occasions due to works such as this taking place. And what was once an enjoyable
walk between villages is now an obstacle course to dodge pavement closures and large trucks and
cones. We fear so much that the area just cannot withstand this level of development. There hasn't
been any suggestion of new schools, doctor's surgeries or dentists, development of roads or any
other necessary facilities which would be required to support more people living in the area. How
can new housing keep increasing with no extra amenities to support this?!

Approval to these proposed plans we feel would be disastrous and very worrying for the surrounding
areas and all who live here.
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